
Federal Firearms Licensees of Illinois 
1905 Marketview Dr. Ste 116 

Yorkville, IL 60560 
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 10, 2023 

Brendan Kelly 

Director Illinois State Police 

801 South Seventh Street 

Springfield, IL 62703 

 

 

Dear Director Kelly, 

 

On behalf of our members, Federal Firearms Licensees of Illinois requests three public 

hearings about the proposed rules dealing with registration in Section 1.9 and 1.10 in 

the Protect Illinois Communities Act. 

 

We request one meeting in Norther Illinois (outside of Chicago), one in Central Illinois, 

and one in Southern Illinois. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Dan P. Eldridge, President 

 
 


